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All Saints Roman Catholic Church 
Feast of the Holy Family - December 30, 2018 

Rev. Gregory Passauer, Pastor 

Deacon William Spinks 

Deacon Thomas McAraw 

Lia Ghering, Parish Office 

 

Office/Rectory Phone: 

(814)796-3023 

(814)796-3025 - Fax 

Website: www.allsaintsrcc.org 

Email: 

allsaint@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Office Hours: 

9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri. 

 

Mass Times: 

Daily at 8:00 AM as scheduled 

  (See schedule on next page) 

Saturday Vigil at 4:30 PM 

Sunday at  9:15 AM 

Holy Days at  8:00 AM and     

7:00 PM 

 

Confessions: 

Saturday 3:30—4:00 PM  

or by appointment 

 

Religious Education: 

Danielle Schoenfeldt 

(814)573-8925 

dschoenfeldt@ allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Parish Registration Forms are 

available on the bulletin board 

in the gathering space. 

 

Bulletin deadline: 

10:00 AM Mondays, 

in writing, please. 

Myparishapp.com 



 
 

December 29, 2018 –  January 6, 2019 
    

   Sat.    12/29 4:30 PM   Marlene Englert 

      (The Englert Famly) 

   Sun.   12/30 9:15 AM  For the People of 

      All Saints Parish   

   Mon.  12/31 8:00 AM  Bev Church 

      (Kevin and Sue Berdis)   

   Tues.  1/01  8:00 AM  Feast of the Solemnity of Mary 

      Frances Mieczkowski 

      (The Englert Family)   

   Wed.  1/02  8:00 AM  Communion Service  

   Thur.  1/03  8:00 AM  Maureen Sayers 

   Fri.     1/04  8:00 AM  Bev Church 

      (Kevin and Sue Berdis) 

   Sat.    1/05  4:30 PM   Edward Suroviec 

      (Joe Bizzarro Family)  

   Sun.   1/06  9:15 AM  For the People of 

      All Saints Parish   

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH: 
   Tuesday, 1/1   8:00 AM Feast of the Solemnity of Mary Mass 

   Wednesday, 1/2  Communion Service   

   Thursday, 1/3   1:00 PM Companions on the Journey 

   Thursday, 1/3   7:00 PM Parish Council Meeting 

   Saturday, 1/5   9:30 AM Practice for Epiphany Pageant 

JUST SAYING  -  

Jesus lived unseen in his family at Nazareth for about 

thirty years. Christmas season assures us that he lives, 

often unseen, in our lives even now.  

 
He calls us to that union of peace and love we pray for in our 
families, ourselves and our world. 
 
As we celebrate the Feast of the Holy Family, we are invited 
to be the face of mercy, to be outstretched arms for others.  
We may not all be the idealized “Walton” kind of family, but  
as St. Paul reminds us, putting on Christ leads us to clothing  
ourselves with compassion, humility, meekness, and         
patience.  
  
If we have these qualities, the Word of God can dwell in 
our lives, our families, and our world. 
 
HAPPY NEW YEAR, 
Deacon Tom and Pam 
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Tuesday, January 1st is the Feast of the  
Solemnity of Mary, the Holy Mother of God. 
Mass for the holy day is at 8:00 AM on Jan. 1st. 
 
The Regular Collection for December 16th 
was $2356.49 plus $705 from online giving for a 
total of $3,061.49. Many thanks. 
 
Catholic Services Appeal (CSA) Final Pay-
ments are due by the end of January 2019. 
Thank you to all who pledged to reach our       
assessment. $6,727.00 (the money that was 
pledged over the assessment), stays right here 
at All Saints Parish. 
 
2019 Calendars are in the gathering space.  

Epiphany Pageant— 
Sunday, January 6, 2019 
 
Please join us in the social hall after Mass 
on January 6th for a pageant performed by 
the Kindergarten through 5th graders of our 
Religious Education Program. You will be 
amazed and delighted by their portrayal of 
the Nativity of our Lord Jesus Christ and 
the arrival of the Magi!      
 
A parish social with refreshments will 
follow! ALL are welcome to attend! 

Christmas Thank You 
I wish to “Thank” all of you for a memorable 
Christmas. The care that comes from so many 
Parishioners sharing a variety of talents and time 
provide so much for our Christmas celebrations. I 
also want to “Thank You” for sharing gifts, cards, 
spiritual notes and Christmas greetings.  
 
May the blessings of the Lord be with you 
throughout the New Year. 
 
Fr. Greg 
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  Danielle Schoenfeldt, Religious Education Leader 
  dschoenfeldt@allsaintsrcc.org  (814)573-8925 
 
Epiphany Pageant on January 6th after 9:15 Mass.  
All students in grades K-5 are encouraged to  
participate. We will provide costumes and the script – 
you provide the child!  A reception with cookies will 
follow the pageant in the Social Hall.  
   
  All children who wish to  
  participate must attend a practice  
  on Saturday, January 5th from 
  9:30 to 11:00 AM. Please let  Danielle know 
  you are interested and will attend. 
 
9th Grade Poster 
“DO IT ANYWAY” 
was transferred on 
to tee-shirts by Mrs. 
Burkley for her class 
for Christmas.     
We thank all of our 
catechists for their 
love and care of the children and youth in our Rel Ed! 
 
A Family Perspective 
Today’s gospel contains this truth about parenting: 
“but his parents did not know.”  One of the reasons 
parenting is so difficult is because our children don’t 
tell us everything. If the Holy Family had trouble with 
their teenager, why do we think it will be easier for us? 
 
Beloved Nights: Regroup as a Couple  
The Office of Chastity Education of the Diocese of Erie 
is offering Beloved Nights on Sunday, January 13 from 
4 to 7 p.m. at the following locations: St. Brigid Church, 
383 Arch St., Meadville; and St. Mark Catholic Center, 
429 East Grandview Blvd., Erie. These are evenings 
for married couples of all ages, as well as engaged 
couples, to reconnect amidst the busyness of life. Free 
baby-sitting is offered, with a complimentary dinner 
provided for children. Couples will enjoy fellowship, a 
video and discussion, and then an off-site date night of 
their choosing. RSVPs necessary to provide adequate 
child care. For more information, go to https://
www.eriercd.org/chastity/beloved.html. 

Readings for next Sunday, January 6 
IS 60:1-6; PS 72:1-2, 7-8, 10-11, 12-13;  
EPH 3:2-3A, 5-6; MT 2:1-12 

Plan for upcoming pro-life events in Erie, D.C. 
People for Life in Erie is organizing several important 
events in January. For more information, go 
to www.peopleforlife.org or call 814-882-1333.  
The events are: 
Jan. 12 at 9 a.m.—Annual Pro-Life Breakfast, Bayfront 
Convention Center, Erie 
Jan. 17-19—Bus trip to National March for Life in 
Washington, D.C. 
Jan. 26 at 11 a.m.—Erie March for Life starts at Perry 
Square in downtown Erie. 

(From Gail and Chris Detar) Thank you all for the positive    
responses to this evening and for the picture!  We've found that 
few people who spend a night at the shelter come away with the 

same outlook on homeless people that they went in with.  

             ... As you do it for one of the least of these ... 

   Merry CHRISTmas, all         

 2018: 
Mary McAraw, Rosemary Omniewski, 
Jean Curley, Edward Suroviec, Pong 
Yong Smith, Therese First,  
Michelena Dowling, Dolores Keiser 
May they Rest in Peace. 
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